
Dear 3-K and Pre-K Families,

To maximize the learning process and to also allow our day to run smoothly, we are asking for your help to start

the school year successfully!

For your own child’s use:

*Please label all of these items with your child’s name.

Backpack large enough to fit a folder

Spill- proof water bottle

Optional Lunch box and Snack bag (please label which is for snack and which is for lunch)

In a labeled bag a complete extra outfit ( underwear, socks, clothes, and shoes)

Family Picture and a self picture of your child

Classroom Supplies:

3 Tissue/Kleenex

5 Foam soap

6 Paper towels

4 Clorox Wipes

2 Ziploc Gallon bags

Extra Supplies if possible:

2 Crayola Crayons 24 pack

2 Crayola Washable Markers 10 pack

Glue Sticks 6 pack

2 Liquid Elmer's glue bottles

2 Crayola Washable Watercolor set

6 Play-Doh (3 oz jars)

White Card Stock Paper

Thank you for your continued support!

Warmly,

3-K and Pre-K Teachers


